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Power cut on Saturday 20 June 2015 

 

The Gibraltar Electricity authority wishes to inform its customers that power cut which affected seven districts 

last night at approximately 21.50 hrs for approximately 15 minutes was caused by the two generators in the 

Spark Energy South District power station tripping and causing the falling frequency to activate. 

 

Spark Energy have not released any information of the failure of these generators although the Gibraltar 

Electricity Authority understand that the failure could attributed to one of the generators tripping on 

overheating. 

 

 


